
 

Dec 26, 2023

                                                          Rod and Gun Club meeting announcement.  
                                                                            Tues Jan 2, 2024 
                                                Crawford County Sheriff’s Dept upstairs meeting room

Not much news for this months newsletter.

The new combination will be placed in the lock at the range on or about Jan 1, 2024.  You will need a new 
membership to get the new combination.  Don’t forget to carry your membership card when going to the range.  

While using the range keep your targets level with the target holders so your rounds hit soil at the base of the 
berms and not at the top of the berm.  Remember, all rounds need to hit the earthen berms so they do not 
stray from the range.

With an open fall we have had lots of shooters taking advantage of the dry weather.   

A Hunter Education Class will begin Jan 6, 2024.  Registrations by phone ends Dec 28, 2023.  No date has been 
set for the next class.  

Range schedule    
Nothing scheduled.
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